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13 June 2024 

 

Update on Power Incident in Wong Tai Sin 

 

Regarding the power incident in Wong Tai Sin area on the night of 12 June, power 

supply was fully restored at 12:11am on 13 June after urgent repairs.  

  

CLP Power Hong Kong Limited (CLP Power) apologises again for any inconvenience 

caused and expresses gratitude to the affected customers and community leaders for 

their understanding and assistance. CLP Power will also conduct a detailed 

investigation into the cause of the incident. 
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